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First of all, WE should try to help make sure ALL people are fed. In saying that, it 

should not be by tax payer money, especially when it isn't for legal residents or 

Citizens. This is another slap in the face to Citizens. You want to spend money to 

make it easy for our current US Citizens then fine, but when its hard enough for us 

and you want to make it easier for other people who are not even here legally, WOW. 

COME ON MAN.  

 

This is absurd, and should be easily recognized as a sham. GET A GRIP ON OUR 

PEPOPLE.  


